
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: January 3, 2023 

FROM: 
Shani Bradshaw, Director of Economic Development, and Ryan Nolting, Parks & 
Recreation Superintendent 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action on a contract with North Rock, LLC for the 
Porter Park softball field renovations in an amount not to exceed $348,579.21, 
and authorize the City Manager to execute said contract.    

 
SUMMARY: 

 The City wishes to enter into a contract with North Rock, LLC for the work to be performed. 
 

 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  YES   Amount: $348,579.21  GL Account: 76-6116 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends approval.  
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
Porter Park Softball Renovation Agreement 
Exhibit A – City of Sanger Request for Proposal 
Exhibit B – North Rock Construction Response to Request for Proposal 
 
   


